
WAMS RC Club Newsletter - November 2023

Dear WAMS RC Club Members,

We hope this newsletter finds you well and thriving in your passion for radio-controlled hobbies. There
are several important updates and announcements to share with you as we approach the end of the
year.

1. Updated Bylaws:

These revisions were made to incorporate additional information as suggested by the AMA (Academy
of Model Aeronautics) and insights gathered from several other area clubs. As a nonprofit
organization, it is imperative that we adhere to these bylaws. Please review them carefully, as they will
be voted on for approval at our upcoming meeting on Monday, November 20th.

2. Officer Elections - 2024/2025:

During the November 20th meeting, we will also conduct elections for club officers for the 2024/2025
period. Your participation in this process is crucial, so we encourage you to attend the meeting and
cast your vote.

3. Shelter Project Update:

We have exciting news regarding the progress of our shelter project. Despite the challenges, we are
making significant headway and anticipate completing the facility in the new year. The city has begun
clearing the south end of the property and is now bringing in clean fill dirt to create a smooth and well-
maintained flying field. The finished result promises to be a visually stunning and functional space for
all our members.

4. Runway Repairs:

It has come to our attention that some damage occurred on the runway. Our dedicated member, Doc
Moore, promptly addressed the issue by making the necessary repairs. If any member notices damage
or creates a hole in the runway, please inform Doc Moore as soon as possible. Timely reporting
ensures that repairs can be made promptly, minimizing the potential for further damage.

We appreciate your ongoing support and cooperation in making WAMS RC Club a thriving community
for radio-controlled aviation enthusiasts. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to
reach out.

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you at the upcoming meeting.

Yours truly,

Joseph Salazar “Saladbar”
WAMS RC Club Communications Director
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Membership applications are located in
the “file” section on the Facebook
group page WAMS

or

http://www.wamsrc.club From the main
page, look for the WAMS Membership
Application download link

AMAMembership status, are your dues
current?

2023 Plans

Subject: November Newsletter: Indoor
Flying Resumes, Field Updates, and
Meeting Reminder!

Shade structure Status
RC Cars Track Stand

Storage shed spring clean out /
organize & maintain

Next Meeting date:

Day 12-18-23 @6:30pm

Location: Spring Creek BBQ

317 US Hwy 377, Granbury, TX 76048

Tel:(817) 579-7336

Map to Spring Creek BBQ, 317 US Hwy 377,
Granbury, TX 76048

MEETING TOPICS:
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ClubOfficers

• President – David “Doc” Moore

• VP–DaveDouglas

• Treasurer – Bill Eslick

• Secretary –Carole Savage

• AMA Safety Coordinator/Field Director – Bill Bishop

• Communications Director – Joseph “Saladbar”
Salazar
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